
Hayden Peak School Community Council 

Friday, April 25, 2025 

  

Attending: Bruce Collins, Rachel Pehrson, Maggie Blau, Jennifer Fisher, Amy 

Warfield, Jessie Sandgren, Natalie Jacobsen, Trudy Jack 

Meeting began at 7:30 am. 

Minutes from the previous meeting were unanimously approved. 

Fundraiser at Chic-Fil-A in February was “wildly successful.”  The school received 

$800. 

Ideas to step up efforts for SCC membership for next year were discussed.  

Elections will be held in the fall. 

●​ Get the form out in the spring to families. 
●​ Set up a table at SEP Conferences like PTA. 
●​ Back to School Night on Aug 19 is the day before school starts and we 

could have a table. 
●​ Work on getting parents to represent from a variety of neighborhoods. 
●​ SCC could have a member on PTA and a member of PTA could be on 

SCC. 

Ms. Fisher is retiring, so there will be a new principal at Hayden Peak in the fall. 

Meeting adjourned at 7:52. 

 


